The 3rd meeting of the Coordinating Committee of the House of Representatives

24th May 2021



On Monday 24th May 2021, at 13.00 hrs., at the meeting room no. 403, 4th floor, Parliament Building, H.E. Mr. Chuan Leekpai, Speaker of the House of Representatives, attended the meeting of the Coordinating Committee of the House of Representatives. On this occasion, Hon. Mr. Suchart Tancharoen, First Deputy Speaker of the House of Representatives, chaired the 3rd meeting of the Coordinating Committee of the House of Representatives, to consider the guidelines of approval in principle of the first reading of the Annual Budget Draft Bill for the fiscal year 2022 (B.E. 2565). Hon. Mr. Supachai Phosu, Second Deputy Speaker of the House of Representatives and MPs also attended the meeting.

Translated by English Division

Bureau of Foreign Languages

Secretariat of the House of Representatives